  Second Grade News
	Valentines’ Day is February 14th.  We will be have a small celebration on that day.  If you would like to send in a treat for our party, please fill in the form below and I will let you know what we need for the party.
Name ______________
__ Yes. I would like to send in a treat for the Valentines’ Day party on February 14th.

	If your child would like to send in Valentines’ Day cards, please make sure they include everyone.  Here is the list of children in our class:
Ethan          Jayde     Lillian        Devon    Anthony    Lillie    Derrick    Xander    
Cameron     Kodey    Veronica    Sophie    Izzy          Alex    Kendra    Crosby

	[bookmark: _GoBack]Our silkworm moths have finally arrived!  After four long months of taking care of the silkworms and watching their cocoons, we finally have two silkworm moths!

	Our spelling words for next week are oil, spoil, coin, boil, point, cowboy, enjoy, destroy, royal, joyful.  Our test will be on Friday, February 8th.

	Important dates-
February 14- Valentine’s Day party
February 18- 22- No school. Winter break


	Go to http://sites.gstboces.org/sve2ndgrade/ms-strong/ to see photos of our class and recent newsletters.

	Cursive has been going well.  So far we have learned the letters c, a, d   g, h, t, p, e, l, f.

	Reading Log- Like any other skill, becoming a good reader requires a lot of practice.  Second graders are expected to read at least 15- 20 minutes each night.  Please use the chart below to record your child’s reading during the week and return it to me when completed.  Thank you.
	Date
	Feb 2
	Feb 3
	Feb 4
	Feb 5
	Feb 6
	Feb 7
	Feb 8

	Minutes 
Read
	
	
	
	
	
	
	


Child’s Name                                        Parent’s Signature


                          

 

                                            
